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May 11, 2010 

San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board 
9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100 
San Diego, CA 92123-4340 . 

Attention: Christina Arias 

Subject: Comments Regarding San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Tentative Resolution R9-2010-0066 

Dear Ms. Arias: 

The City of El Cajon expressly supports the comments provided to the San Diego 
Regional Water Quality Control Board by the County of San Diego, on behalf of the San 
Diego County Stormwater Copermittees in their letter dated May 10, 2010, submitted 
under separate cover. 

We trust that the Regional Board will give full consideration to the comments and 
recommendations provided by the San Diego County Stormwater Copermittees, and we 
thank you in advance for your attention to these matters. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Dennis Davies at (619)441-1661. 

Sincerely, 

_ Kathi Henry ($ 
T City Manager \zu j r 

- • i — . <, 
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Ms. Christina Arias 

San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board 

9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100 

San Diego, CA 92123 

CITY OF DEL MAR COMMENTS ON TENTATIVE RESOLUTION R9-2010-O066 REGARDING THE SAN DIEGO 

COUNTY HYDROMODIFICATION MANAGEMENT PLAN (HMP) 

Ms. Arias: 

The City of Del Mar supports the comments submitted by the County of San Diego on Regional Water 

Quality Control Board (Regional Board) Tentative Resolution R9-2010-0066 regarding the Regional 

Hydromodification Management Plan (HMP). We respectfully request that the Regional Board take into 

consideration the comments raised by the County on behalf of the Copermittees. 

The City of Del Mar is concerned that the HMP monitoring requirements, as outlined in the Tentative 

Resolution, have a serious potential to create an unnecessary economic burden during a time when 

municipal funds are scarce, and many jurisdictions are taking drastic measures to balance their budgets. 

Recognizing that monitoring is a necessary part of these programs, the City of Del Mar supports the level 

of monitoring proposed by the County, and believe that these levels meet the needs of this program. 

The City of Del Mar respectfully urges the Regional Board to accept the recommendations presented in 

the County of San Diego comment letter. Thank you in advance for your consideration of our 

comments. If you have any questions regarding this matter, you are welcome to contact me directly at 

(858) 755-9313 xl72, or by email at CleanWater(Q)delmar.ca.us. 

Respectfully, 

JOSEPHA/1. DE STEFANO II, M.Sc, CPP, COS™, CSI 

Clean Water Program Manager, City of Del Mar 

JMD:ns 
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Christian M. Arias _i r-^^ 

Califomia Regional Water Quality Control Board __ ^ - " ^ 
San Diego Region "^ a > 
9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100 -
San Diego. CA 92123-4340 

Dear Ms. Arias: 

The City of Lemon Grove wishes to express its support of the County's comments 
pertaining to Tentative Resolution R9-2010-0066. Specifically the City strongly supports 
the comments pertaining to item 5 Monitoring Locations. The City is currently in the 
midst of an extreme budget hardship and any additional program costs will place an 
undue burden on an already stressed situation. 

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Cora Long, Management 
Analyst (619) 825-3827 or me at (619) 825-3800. 

Sincerely, 

Graham Mitchell 
City Manager 

3232 Main Street Lemon Grove California 91945-1705 

619.825.3800 FAX: 619.825.3804 www.ci.lemon-grove.ca.us 

http://www.ci.lemon-grove.ca.us
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Administration Telephone 
1 Civic Center Drive 760. 744.1050 
San Marcos, CA 92069-2918 FAX: 760.744.9520 

May 27,2010 

Christina Arias 
Water Resources Control Engineer 
California Regional Water Quality Control Board 
San Diego Region 
9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100 
San Diego, CA 92123-4340 

Re: Hydromodification Management Plan; CIWQS Place 10 No. 710562 

Dear Ms. Arias: 

With this letter the City of San Marcos expressly supports the comments provided to the San Diego 
Regional Water Quality Control Board by the County of San Diego, on behalf of the San Diego 
County Stormwater Copermittees in their comment letter submitted on May 10, 2010. 

We trust that the Regional Board will give full consideration to the comments and recommendations 
provided by the San Diego County Stormwater Copermittees, and we thank you in advance for your 
attention to these matters. Thank you. 

/trz~d::f~rz~&J1F;?
Reed Thornberry - -'" 
Stormwater Program Analy 
Phone: (760) 744-1050, Ext. 3217 
Email: rthornberry@san-marcos.net 

mailto:rthornberry@san-marcos.net
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OJ:P'fTlAttn: Christina Arias 	 D,C)-0 :P' ~oCalifornia Regional Water Quality Control Board 	 ;.0-<:%-.. 	 CJ >

San Diego Region 
(J1 

r 

9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100 
San Diego, CA. 92123-4340 

SUBJECT: COMMENTS REGARDING RWQCB TENTATIVE RESOLUTION R9-2010-0066 

Dear Christina, 

The City of Oceanside appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on RWQCB 

Tentative Resolution R9-2010-0066, currently scheduled for an adoption hearing on June 9, 

2010. 


With this letter, the City of Oceanside expressly supports the comments provided to the 

Regional Water Quality Control Board by the County of San Diego, on behalf of the San 

Diego County Stormwater Copermittees, in their comment letter to be submitted under 

separate cover. 


We trust that the Regional Board will give full consideration to the technical comments and 

recommendations provided by the San Diego County Stormwater Copermittees, and we 

thank you in advance for your attention to these matters. 


Sincerely, 

('11. A. 

Mo. Lahsaie, Ph.D., REHS 
Clean Water Program Coordinator 
Water Utilities Department 
City of Oceanside 

cc: 	 Scott Smith, City Engineering Division 

Cari Dale, Water Utilities Director 
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